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County of Hawai‘i

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
345 Kekūanāoʻa Street, Suite 41 · Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720
 Ph: (808) 961-8083 · Fax: (808) 961-8086
Email:  cohdem@hawaiicounty.gov 

NEWS RELEASE

Date:  April 23, 2021
Contact: 
Michael Kaha, Solid Waste Division Deputy Chief, County of Hawaiʻi Department of Environmental Management
Solid Waste Admin 808-961-8270

All Solid Waste Transfer Stations closed for Division Safety Training Wednesday, April 28, 2021 

On Wednesday, April 28, 2021, All Solid Waste Transfer Stations island-wide will close for the division’s quarterly safety employee training.
The Reload Facility, located at the South Hilo Sanitary Landfill (aka Hilo Dump) and the West Hawaiʻi Sanitary Landfill, located in Waikoloa, will continue to accept municipal solid waste during regular business hours from 7:00 a.m. to 4:15 p.m. daily.

The West Hawai‘i Organics Facility, East Hawai’i Organics Facility, Hilo Reuse Center and the HI-5 Redemption Center at the Hilo Transfer Station will be open for their normal business hours. 
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience and understanding.  Please visit our www.hawaiizerowaste.org and register for Solid Waste Notifications (via email or text).
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